
                                                                                    

Nicolette Lisella and Farmer's Market Committee 

Close out the 2013 Market

The new Allendale Farmer's

Market Committee, headed by Nicolette

“Nickie” Lisella, GRI, Broker/Manager of

Terrie O'Connor Realtors' Allendale

Office and Chamber of Commerce

President brought the 2013 Allendale

Farmer's Market to a close last Saturday,

November 16th.  

“We had an exciting and successful

first year at the new Allendale Farmer's

Market. We were very happy with the

vendors and the farmers who brought

wonderful produce and goods each week,”

said Nickie Lisella.

The committee is looking forward to the second year of the market and have plans

to be up and running by June of 2014.  The committee would also like to thank Rohsler's 

Allendale Nursery & Florist for keeping the market so beautifully decorated with plants 

& greenery each week.

For more information about the Allendale Chamber of Commerce or their annual 

events, including the Farmer's Market, please visit www.allendalechamber.com.

Pictured: Allendale Police Chief Chip Scherb, Adrienne Tenbekjian of 

Jumbleiah, Lisella, Michele Bonacorte of the Villadom Times and Bruce Rohsler of 

Rohsler's Allendale Nursery (not pictured are Lisa Kain of the Town Journal and Zachary

Lisella of Terrie O'Connor Realtors)


